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BOOK WEEK—6 TO 10 MARCH 
To begin our Book Week celebrations, children in Reception and Key Stage 1 
have received a 'Kipper' book in their book bag. Please read and enjoy this 
book together. On Monday we will be welcoming author Fiona Scott to read 
her books and share writing tasks and activities.  She will be selling and  
signing her books in the playground after school on Monday (£7.99 per book).  
To find out more about her please look on our website.    
Children are being asked to learn a poem for a whole school poetry  
performance on Thursday.  We are also asking children in Years 1 and 2 to 
bring in a shoebox or cereal box to make a model of a book setting. Thank 
you. 
TOP OF THE FORM WINNERS 
Well done to our Top of the Form team (Gabriella D, Lucas B, Louise T and 
Daniel S) who beat St James 68-48 in the first round of this year’s  
competition. 
YEAR 5 LEGO ROBOT WORKSHOP 
On Monday Year 5 took part in a Lego workshop.  They made Lego Mars  
Rovers and programmed them to negotiate obstacles and carry out tasks, for 
example launch satellites, collect astronauts and move cargo.  You can find 
photos of the day on the website. 
YEAR 4 CHOIR AT ELMBRIDGE SCHOOLS CHOIR FESTIVAL 
“The Festival was based on the theme of ‘Space and Stars’.  We went to  
perform with choirs from 5 other schools.  It was a super experience but very 
nerve wracking.”  For the full report by Camilla and Eva please look on the 
website. 
SCHOOL CAR PARK 
A further reminder that the school car park is for staff and visitors only.  If the 
car park entry gate is part closed in the afternoon please do not open it or 
drive in using the exit gate.  Thank you.   
MARIE CURIE DAFFODIL APPEAL 
There will be daffodils on sale in the playground next week to raise funds for 
the Marie Curie charity which helps families living with a terminal illness.  
ST PATRICK’S DAY CELEBRATION AT ALL SAINTS CHURCH 
You are invited to the St Patrick’s Day celebration at All Saints Church Hall on 
Friday 17 March.  Kids disco 6.30pm to 8.00pm.  Irish dancing and singing 
(with a video wall) from 7.30pm to 10.30pm.  Tickets £5 per family or £2.50 
each are on sale after 9am and 11am Masses from this Sunday.  For more  
information please contact Mr England on 07515 637905. 

Red Isabella B   Eleanor D Ruby John Joe H Seweryn B 

Orange Millie C Isabella S Coral Helka K Antonio S 

Green Ciaran C James N Opal Josh B Keela L 

Yellow Leo I   Sheena D Sapphire Krzys B Ciara H 

Violet Abigail E Kate B Emerald Philip R Adam D 

Blue Darragh B Elise T Amethyst Rebecca J Harry L 

Topaz Joshua T Keeva J Garnet Conall M Daniel D 


